
NOTICE FOR ALL 
RUSU MEMBERS

Proposed Regulation Changes

The following is the proposed changes to the RUSU 
Regulations which will be considered at the Student 

Union Council Meeting on 18 July 2019.

The proposal is to remove the current regulations section 6 ‘Electoral’ of the RUSU Regulations and 
replace it with an updated section 6 ‘ Electoral’.

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS SUMMARY

SECTION 6 ELECTORAL

A range of updates and changes have been proposed to section 6 ‘Electoral’ of the RUSU regulations. 
This section of the RUSU regulations was last updated in 2011. The current regulations require updates 
to reflect current practices (and technology related terms and clauses), to simplify some key areas and 
provide more clarity around some processes.

It is proposed that section 6 ‘Electoral’ be deleted and replaced with the new proposed section 6 
‘Electoral’. The proposed new regulations section 6 ‘Electoral’ can be found on the RUSU website at 
www.rusu.rmit.edu.au/regulations 

For further details contact the RUSU Governance & Development Officer at mandi.scott@rmit.edu.au


